14073 Painted Desert Rd. Poway, CA 92064 June 23, 1993

United Tang Soo Do Karate 11655-D Duenda Road San Diego, CA 92127

Dear Mr. Manna;

We are writing this letter to thank you for all that you have done for our children, Kristina and Amy Maletz. Kristina has been training with you for over four years and Amy for more than one year. Both have benefitted greatly from your program.

Kristina began karate instruction with you during her Kindergarten year. She had been experiencing problems paying attention and following directions in school. We noticed almost immediately that her attention span lengthened and her ability to focus improved after beginning karate. She began to have an easier time in school. Now Kristina is receiving academic awards and is a straight A student. She was recently classified as a gifted student. We feel very strongly that her achievement would not reflect her ability without the skills she has acquired since beginning karate instruction at your studio. She is also much more self-confident and polite.

Amy has also received tremendous benefits from your instructional program. She is already one year ahead in school, having started first grade a year ahead of her chronological peers. There is no way she could have succeeded in first grade without being able to concentrate, pay attention, and attend to a task. These skills have been acquired through her karate instruction.

We recognize that there are many benefits to karate: self-defense, selfconfidence, knowledge of other cultures, leadership opportunities, and more. We feel very fortunate that our children will have the opportunity to obtain these benefits. We feel very strongly; however, that the greatest benefit of all will be the skills which they have acquired which have and will continue to help them in school. For this we send our heartfelt gratitude.

Lynne Maletz Dr. and Mrs. Louis Maletz